
                                                                                             

February 8, 2023 

Good morning! It’s Sophia from 731 and I’m here this Words of 

Wisdom on behalf of the S.E.A.L Team. 

Did you know today is Safer Internet Day?  The goal of today is to 

make the internet a better and safer place for everyone, but especially for 

children and teens.  

One of the most significant tools for people to easily obtain 

information, keep in touch with loved ones, and carry out countless tasks is 

the internet.  However, if we are not cautious, the internet can be a 

dangerous tool. Online predators, posting personal information, and hackers 

trying to fool us for information are just a few of the issues we must be aware 

of.  

Here are some tips to keep safe on the internet.  Never share or trade 

personal photos. Never disclose private information such as your address, 

phone number, or the name or location of your school. Only utilize a screen 

name and never share your password.  And most importantly, never agree to 

meet in person with anyone you met online without parental permission 

and/or supervision. 



Thanks for listening have a World Wide Web Wednesday😊 

 

SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 

We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 

                                                            


